
From: C.A. Stinnett
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Concerned Arkansan
Date: Sunday, September 9, 2018 10:59:34 PM

To the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality, Office of Water Quality,

I am writing to you this evening in regard to reclassifying Big Creek and the impaired
sections of the Buffalo River as part of Category 5.  It takes very little understanding of
ecology to recognize the damage created by C&H Hog Farm leaves lasting effects on one of
the state’s most beautiful regions.  As a University of Arkansas alumnus, I implore you to
protect Big Creek and the Buffalo River.

Sincerely,
Corbin

...
MPhil Student
Department of History and Philosophy of Science
Downing College, University of Cambridge
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